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           Dated: 11.11.2016 

TO ALL AFFILIATES OF AIBPARC  

Sub: Demonetisation    

Bank Retiree Comrades lend helping hand to IN- Service Bank Officers and Staff. 

 

The decision of Government of India to demonetise Rs.1000 and Rs.500 notes has increased the 

work pressure on our colleagues manifold.  Managing anxious customers and public who are rushing 

to Bank Branches throughout the country is a herculean task.  But true to the spirit of banking 

community who are ever committed in carrying out all the Programs and policies of the Government, 

be it aggressive Social Banking programs, jan-Dhan Yojana and the present Demonetisation decision 

of the Government, Bank Employees and Officers past and present have always proved their mettle 

by discharging their duties splendidly well.  

The present one is a gigantic task and the way in which our colleagues are sitting through the late 

hours foregoing weekend holidays is highly laudable. Red Salute to our younger brothers and sisters 

working in the Bank Branches. 

 It is equally praiseworthy that Bank Retirees have on their own volition been lending their helping 

hand to their brethren in the Banks in whatever way possible in this hour of great challenge. Our 

affiliates have exhorted their Retiree members to go to branches to extend all help. Yes, it is going to 

be a long dawn job. Be it so, our commitment and loyalty to the Banking Institutions is unquestionable 

and inextinguishable. Let us join the In-Service team of officers and staff and help them in this hour of 

great challenge with their consent and concurrence.     

 With Greetings    

 K .V .Acharya     
PRESIDENT   AIBPARC 


